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Comments: Climbing anchors should not be categorized as installations, this lumps them in with the likes of

roads and buildings. Since rock climbing is a permitted use in wilderness areas, this categorization will endanger

future climbers if established routes are not able to be replaced in kind, or if future routes are established and are

unable to be protected adequately.


